

## **NEWSLETTER - TERM 3, 2019**



#### **THANK YOU!**

Hello to my lovely students and parents! I would love to thank you all so very much for a magical first half of the year. Your support is absolutely paramount to our singing school and it all wouldn't be possible without you all.

We have settled in nicely into our new studio, where all of our lessons are now held. Thank you to all of those who attended the Grand Opening, it was a great day! We also had our 90's themed midyear concert over the holidays and it was an absolute success! You all did so well and I am so proud.

I am very excited to see what the rest of the year will bring!

## **TERM DATES**

Term 3: 15 July – 20 September

Term 4: 7 October – 20 December

# WHAT'S NEW AT MADELINE MUSIC

Our new singing studio is now completed and we are enjoying it for all of our lessons.

Our new singing teacher, Sallee, is taking on all new clients.

Gabs, who is available for guitar lessons, is teaching on Thursdays 3pm – 8pm.

Both Sallee and Gabs are really excited to join Madeline Music and help encourage our students in the best possible way to reach for the stars!

Adult singing classes have been a hit!

They are on every Tuesday: Time: 7.30pm-8.30pm

Cost: \$30

It is a fun way to survive the week. Come in for a sing!!

And just letting everybody know that I will be away a few days in term 3:

Monday 15<sup>th</sup> July Tuesday 16<sup>th</sup> July Saturday 20<sup>th</sup> July

Make up lessons can be booked in for Sunday the 21<sup>st</sup> of July. Please contact me if you wish to do so.

Please note: Don't forget to confirm your lesson times before Term 3!



## **NEWSLETTER - TERM 3, 2019**

### **SING CITY**

This is an exciting opportunity for students to expand their performance skills and build on their confidence by singing in front of a crowd.

Our last Sing City was a great success with lots of you having your first performance and doing an absolute great job! It was a great night and I look forward to our next one which will be held sometime in November of this year.

Date and time to be confirmed.



### **END OF YEAR CONCERTS**

Date: December 15th

Venue: The Furlan Club

1 Matisi Street, Thornbury

Times to be confirmed!

#### **RECORDING STUDIO**

Something new that we have come up with this year is the chance for our students to experience vocal recording like a star with Incubator Recording and Mastering. You will have the opportunity to record one song of your choice and learn how to prepare for a recording session and the benefits of doing so.

The 3 hours allotted time to your recording session includes your preparation, recording time, as well as the mix down of your voice with FX's and balance levels.

The studio is located in Thornbury.

Cost: \$280 per student which also includes coaching support from Madeline throughout the entire session.

Recording is by appointment only. Please contact me to book your spot!

## **SINGING PARTIES**

Our singing parties have been a hit so far! If you decide to hold one, you will receive 3 hours of fun with; food, drinks, a party theme which includes decorations, gift bags and polaroid memories for each child.

On the day of your singing party we also learn a mash up of songs from your favourite artist!

Cost: \$40 per child